

300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

December 14, 2021

The Mayor and Members of Council

Enquiry: Update on Islamophobia Directions and NCCM recommendations

Just over 6 months ago a horrific terrorist attack in Hyde Park took friends and neighbours from us, shattered a community's sense of security, and drew national focus to the issue of Islamophobia and anti-Muslim hate.

Council, in partnership with the Muslim community, took quick action and set forward a series of directions to Civic Administration. We understand that this important work is ongoing, however, an update on the progress and timing of the forthcoming decision points for Council would be beneficial to us and the wider community. This includes any work related to the National Council of Canadian Muslim's recommendations for municipalities.

Therefore we respectfully ask that the City Manager provide a verbal update on the progress to date and the general timing of related reports and Council decision points.

Charian Jamou

Respectfully,

Josh Morgan Deputy Mayor Councillor - Ward 7 Mariam Hamou Councillor - Ward 6